
I strongly oppose this bill. The 2 year liability for a transferred firearm is ridiculous. If my teenage kids are home alone and an 
intruder breaks in, they have my permission to access our firearms to protect themselves. Yes, 911 will be called but we will not not 
be at the mercy of an intruder, while waiting for the police. I believe parents of small children should make it impossible for them to 
access a firearm but not kids that have been trained and are old enough to protect themselves. The time spent on this billwould be 
better spent increasing punishments for felons carrying weapons or carrying weapons in the commission of a crime. Or, finding 
funding for the prisons that are being closed. Criminals are being released early to prey on innocent citizens and you’re worried 
about lawful gun owners. 


